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Hi Everyone, 

 

On June 7th Megan and I will be completing a Treat Day to show our appreciation for all of 

your hard work! On that day, we will visit all of the group homes to spend some time with 

you and the individuals and deliver some treats. There will be enough treats for all of the 

staff, so if you are not on shift when we arrive we will leave extras. We look forward to seeing 

those of you working on June 7th! 

 

As a reminder, URSA has created a new game for employees to play and there is a prize for 

the employee with the quickest wit! Every quarter you must look for a riddle in the monthly 

HR update on the employee portal on the URSA website. 

 

To participate in this contest, you must answer the riddle and send your answer together 

with your name to our Receptionist to be entered in a draw to win a prize. Be quick, you 

will only be given until June 7, 2019 to submit your answer. 

 

Good luck and may wit be on your side!  

 

I am a type of mammal 

Whose height and strength are great 

I have big paws and thick fur 

In dark caves I hibernate 

In URSA, I am a program. 

When did it officially open? 

- Hint: the answer can be found in a newsletter from last year 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Danielle Andrade 

Human Resources Manager 


